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MOTHER TOUCH CHRISTIAN SENIOR 

SCHOOL HARARE 

Head's Desk                                    

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Warm greetings! We are truly grateful to the 

Almighty for a successful and fruitful week. Your 

unwavering support has made all of this possible 

and for that, we sincerely thank you. The month 

began with abundant blessings, and this week 

was particularly special. Our school Chaplin, 

Pastor Chirikure, delivered a powerful sermon on 

the importance of faith, inspiring us all. 

Our verse of the week, which encapsulates this 

theme , comes from Hebrews 11:1: 

"Now faith is the substance of things hoped for, 

the evidence of things not seen." 

We were also encouraged by the students' 

enthusiasm and participation in class, 

demonstrating their growth in knowledge and 

faith. We appreciate your continued support 

and partnership in our school community. 

Together, we are shaping a brighter future for 

our children. 

 

STAFFING 

We would like to inform you that Mr Makombo is no longer with 

us. He has been replaced by Mr Katsanza, a renowned expert in 

computer science, physics and mathematics.He is bringing in 

valuable contributions that will greatly benefit our students.Mr 

Katsanza has a proven track record of inspiring students and 

enhancing understanding of these critical subjects. 

Our Vision 

"Nurturing and transforming lives to produce Christ-like, global, 

and innovative leaders who will positively impact the world." 

Mission Statement 

To provide a conducive environment with a comprehensive 

biblical based education that equips students with knowledge 

and skills for daily living and offering redemption for eternal life. 
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Teaching and Learning 

This week has been packed with revision sessions following the 

recent exams, as well as continued progress through the 

syllabus. To maximize learning time, we have extended 

Monday's school day by one hour, allowing for additional 

contact time with our students. 

 

Uniform policy  

 

A gentle reminder to all students regarding our uniform policy: 

it is essential to wear the correct and clean uniform at all 

times. This not only fosters a sense of belonging but also 

promotes discipline within our school community. Please note 

that on Tuesdays and Thursdays, students are required to wear 

their tracksuits along with plain white sneakers. Adhering to 

the guidelines helps us maintain a positive and respectful 

learning environment 

School Timetable  

Monday - 7:30-15:15 

Tuesday - 7:30-15:15 

Wednesday - 7:30-15:15 

Thursday - 7:30- 15:15 

Friday – 7:30 - 13:00 

Upcoming Events 

✓ Achievers’ assembly February 10,2025 

✓ District zonal athletics 21, 2025. 

 

Sports 

Following last week's exciting interhouse 

competitions, we are pleased to announce that a 

school team has been selected to represent Mother 

Touch Christian Senior School at the cluster level. We 

wish our team the best performance as they 

compete against other schools. 

 
Young writers club 

Our Young Writers Club had an opportunity to visit 

Zimpapers. The students were appraised among 

other media issues on the institution’s strategy to 

hit and complete the digital revolution. They also 

toured Zimpaper Television Network newsroom 

and studies where they learned about broadcasting 

technical skills. 

 
Media enthusiasts from Mother Touch Christian Senior 

School touring the digital and publishing division. 
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Lower 6 and Form 1  Enrolment. 

We are pleased to announce that in 2024, 30 % 

of our candidates were enrolled for A level with 

5cs and managed to come with between 8 and 

12 points, we believe in assisting our students 

to reach their maximum potential. 

Currently lower six enrolment is in progress 

and we have added Sociology to our 

humanities department. 

 

The United Kingdom Tour  

The registration for our upcoming UK Trip is still open. This is 

an incredible opportunity our students should not miss. To 

make it easier for everyone, we are offering flexible payment 

plans to ensure all students can join in on this enriching 

adventure. We look forward to seeing many students 

participating in this unforgettable experience. 

 

  Communications 

We value your feedback and encourage you to share by scanning the following QR Code 

 
Thank you, dear parents and guardians, for your unwavering support and prayers. Your partnership helps nurture a 

Christ-centred environment where our children can thrive. Together, we are building a community of faith, hope, and 

love. 
For further enquiries, please contact the Head on  

+263 783 589 776. 

For school information and assistance, you can also call on our hotline +263 713 814 229 

Warm regards, Mrs. M Kadenhere 

 
The Deputy Head For and behalf of MTCSS 



 

  

@MotherTouchGroupofSchool 

   
Please do not contact teachers directly. Alternatively, book an appointment 

at the office to see the School Head. 
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THANK YOU FOR READING AND BEING PART 
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